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Colonel Hansen stated that he and Mr. Long saw Mr. Gleason
regarding the revision of NSC 68. Colonel Hansen noted that NSC
114, together with other papers on file in OIC, will be of
assistance in the preparation of this revision. A draft paper
will be submitted to the IAC at its next meeting on Thursday,
30 August, at which time comments will be requested to be
furnished not later than Tuesday, t September, in order that
the final paper may be submitted to the IAC at its meeting on
6 September.

Colonel Hansen alan atedthatG neral Donovan had re-
quested our file on General Counsel and
Security are working on s.

noted that the DCI-had been reminded to call
General Twining regarding aircraft, and that he had also written
a memorandum to Navy regarding personnel.

Mr. Harvey stated that Col Ld dsi at concerned
over the se fur papers Mr. Wolf
has directed and Colone.L wards to work out satisfactory
security arrangements with Mr. Gray's office.

noted that the new system of debriefingE7:73
personne re urning from abroad would go into effect this week.
Briefly, the debriefings will be conducted by the parent IAC
A en and not more than two qualified CIA people will attend.


